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Washington Public Power Supply System
Box 1223 Elma, Washington 98541 (206)482-4428

Docket No. 50-508

.

January 3, 1983
G03-83-05

Mr. G. W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: NUCLEAR PROJECT 3
DRAWING SUBMITTAL FOR WNP-3

In accordance with Regulatory Guide 1.70, Revision 3 and the commitments
contained in the WNP-3 FSAR Section 1.8, submitted herewith are 3 copies
of the Plant Electrical, Instrumentation and Control Drawings and 2 copies
of the Plant Flow Diagrams.

This submittal is based upon an update of FSAR Table 1.7-1 which brings
the revisions of the listed drawings up to date as of June 1982.
The updated version of FSAR Section 1.7 was incorporated in Amendment 2
to the WNP-3 FSAR.

Should you have any questions or desire further clarification, the Supply
System point of contact for this matter is Mr. K. W. Cook, Licensing Project
Manager (206) 482-4428 ext. 5436.

Sincerely,

#/
G. D. Bouchey, kanager (370)
Nuclear Safety and Licensing

GDB/ss

cc: J. A. Adams - NESCO w/o
W. C. Albert - NRC 726 w/o
N. S. Reynolds - D & L w/o
D. Smithpeter - BPA 762 w/o
A. Vietti - NRC w/o
D. J. Chin - Ebasco NY w/o

8301110169 830103
PDR ADOCK 05000508
A PDR

.


